DARCY ROAD PUBLIC SCHOOL
         WE STRIVE






[bookmark: _GoBack]Stage 3 Excursion to The Great Aussie Bush Camp 2020

Dear Parents/Caregivers

As you are aware, due to the current COVID-19 restrictions, The Great Aussie Bush Camp 2020 was cancelled earlier this year. To continue to work on skills students would have gained from camp, Stage 3 teachers have planned numerous onsite indoor and outdoor teaching and learning experiences. All activities will encourage character building, team participation, communication and wellbeing skills.

Weather dependent, these activities may include an obstacle course, a scavenger hunt, mindfulness activities, a movie and popcorn daytime camp out and a variety of sports games.

All of these activities will be completed at school, during school hours and in small groups so that social distancing requirements can be adhered to.

On Thursday or Friday this week, students in Stage 3 are invited to wear their Pyjamas to school and bring a pillow, blanket or sleeping bag for the day. Students will spread out in the hall, make themselves comfortable and enjoy a short movie with their peers. Each student will receive an individual prepackaged bag of popcorn, provided by the school.

Please see below for the days allocated for each class group.

Movie and Pyjama Days:

Thursday 28th May – Cassowarries, Magpies and Kookaburras
Friday 29th May – Rosellas, Lorrikeets and Brolgas


Kind regards


Miss Hopkins				Stage 3 teachers
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